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Upcoming Dynon Road Works
The West Gate Tunnel Project is continuing construction of the new Shared User Path (SUP) next to the 
Dynon Road Bridge and commencing work to widen the existing bridge.

What to expect and when
Over the next few weeks, works will be commencing underneath the Dynon Road bridge in the rail corridor 
with some night noise anticipated. Work activities include the delivery and use of a crane and other 
machinery to install concrete column segments, and the use of a roller.

These works will be occurring intermittently from Tuesday 7 June 2022 to Friday 29 July 2022.

Impact Date

Noisy night-time works.

We expect noise to be at a low to medium level.
7 June 2022 – 29 July 2022, 
8pm to 5am

Increased construction activity.

Construction activity including truck movements 
and potential dust in the area of Railway Place  
and Anderson Street.

7 June 2022 – 29 July 2022, 
8pm to 5am

Vegetation removal within the work site. From 7 June 2022

If the weather is poor, or there are any unexpected events, we may need to reschedule these works.

No works will be completed on weekends, public holidays, or Rostered Days Off (RDO). 
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Thank you
We appreciate our work can be disruptive and thank you for your understanding.  
Works may be rescheduled in the event of unexpected impacts.

We thank you for your patience and understanding as we complete these works.

For updates or questions, please call 1800 105 105, email us at info@wgta.vic.gov.au or visit 
westgatetunnelproject.vic.gov.au


